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The DC State Historic Preservation Office (DC SHPO) has reviewed the above-referenced federal 
undertaking(s) in accordance with Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act and has determined: 
 

 

 

 

 
Based upon our review of the revised project plans submitted on January 6, 2017 pursuant to Stipulation 1(d) of 
the Memorandum of Agreement regarding the Security Screening Facility at the Washington Monument 
(MOA), the DC SHPO concurs that the final revisions to the new facility (attached for reference) will not create 
any new adverse effects or intensify any previously identified adverse effects.  We also agree conducting further 
geoarchaeological testing in the areas where additional geothermal wells are to be inserted, and treating any 
newly discovered archaeological resources in accordance with Stipulation 4 of the MOA will be sufficient to 
address any unanticipated effects on archaeological resources.  Thank you for complying with the stipulations of 
the MOA. 
             
  
 
BY:  _______________________________   DATE:   February 3, 2017 
 C. Andrew Lewis 

Senior Historic Preservation Specialist 
DC State Historic Preservation Office  

  

 This project will have no effect on historic properties.  No further DC SHPO review or comment will 
be necessary. 

 There are no historic properties that will be affected by this project.  No further DC SHPO review or 
comment will be necessary. 

 This project will have no adverse effect on historic properties.  No further DC SHPO review or 
comment will be necessary. 

 This project will have no adverse effect on historic properties conditioned upon fulfillment of the 
measures stipulated below. 

 Other Comments / Additional Comments (see below):                                       
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